
Tuesday, July 9, 2024 

Dear generous giver, 

The University of Ghana Medical school Alumni Foundation was founded and

incorporated a year ago with the goal of establishing a permanent Foundation

dedicated to raising an initial $1.0 million from 1000 Alumni and the general

public, invest the principal and use the investment returns to assist and support

the training and production of the next generation world class Physicians and

improve infrastructure at the University of Ghana Medical School.

Currently 63 Alumni and Individuals who share the vision and mission of the

Foundation have collectively contributed $105,000.00. Audited financial report is

available at ugmsaf.com

The Executive Board of UGMSAF is grateful to Alumni and friends who have 

generously responded to the initial fund raising effort. Currently $100,000 is 

invested in a CD whose interest yield would cover yearly operating expenses. 

Undoubtedly, the amount so far raised is far short of the goal and expectation of

the Executive Board of UGMSAF. It is hoped that more Alumni would respond

generously and support the effort to reach the $1.0M goal.

As aptly put by a benefactor donor, “You are the first fruits Ghana has offered to 

the world.” You have responded generously to the initial drive. Your initial 

donation assures us that you share the vision and mission of UGMSAF and want 

to be part of sowing and sustaining the seed that would bear more nurturing 

fruits in future. 

The Executive Board is appealing to you, a beneficiary of world class Medical

Education at the University of Ghana Medical School, for a second time, to

once more, make additional, perhaps, recurring, double or multiples of your

initial donation to stimulate and encourage others and enable the UGMSAF to

reach the stated goal.

Thank you for your anticipated generous donation @ ugmsaf.com

Jason Ofori MD 

On behalf of 

The Executive Board of UGMSAF 

https://ugmsaf.com/
https://ugmsaf.com/donations/donation-form/




# INDIVIDUAL DONORS $ AMOUNT/YEAR GROUP

1969 0 0

1970 0 0

1971 0 0

1972 6 27,250

1973 1 2,000

1974 0 0

1975 1 1,000

1976J 5 6,150

1976D 1 1,050

1977 0 0

1978 0 0

1979 2 2,000

1980 2 3,080

1981 0 0

1982 0 0

1983 0 0

1984 0 0

1985 1 1,000

1986 0 0

1987 5 6,500

1988 24 28,900

1989 1 1,100

1990 0 0

1991 0 0

1992 0 0

1993 0 0

1994 0 0

1995 1 1,000

1996 1 1,000

1997 1 1,000

1998 2 2,000

1999 0 0

2000 0 0
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# INDIVIDUAL DONORS $ AMOUNT/YEAR GROUP

2001 0 0

2002 0 0

2003 0 0

2004 0 0

2005 0 0

2006 0 0

2007 0 0

2008 0 0

2009 0 0

2010 0 0

2011 0 0

2012 0 0

2013 0 0

2014 0 0

2015 0 0

2016 0 0

2017 0 0

2018 0 0

2019 0 0

2020 0 0

2021 0 0

2022 0 0

2023 0 0

2024 1 10,000

UGMSAF Funds raised 04/15/2024 







Tuesday, January 23, 2024 



February 11, 2024







Tuesday, November 28, 2023 is this year’s International “Giving Tuesday Day”!

This is a day, universally set aside, for individuals to think about, assess and

commit to freely gift to their favorite charities to help improve the human

condition.

November is Thanksgiving month, it is also the month in the year most

individuals, begin with their Accountants, to plan strategies to minimize their

government/federal taxes due and maximize their charitable contributions.

This a gentle reminder and a plea for you to consider the University of Ghana

Medical School Alumni Foundation (ugmsaf.com) in your year end tax and

estate planning.

Sincerest thanks and appreciation for your kind and generous consideration.

The Executive Board of UGMSAF

GIVING TUESDAY! 

D ONATE 

TAP/CLICK TO DONATE 

https://ugmsaf.com/
https://ugmsaf.com/donations/donation-form/

